
Subject: Bedford Borough survey 

Date sent: 4th June 2020, 2:20pm 

Great Barford C of E Primary Academy 

Dear All , 
  
Bedford Borough Council have asked us to share a link with you for a 
survey they are conducting about the support schools have been 

offering families during the pandemic. 
  
We would really appreciate it if you could take the time to complete the survey 
The survey will close on Wednesday 17th June. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Sarah Evans 
Headteacher 
  
https://eu.surveymonkey.com/r/NWGG5KC 

  

  

 

https://eu.surveymonkey.com/r/NWGG5KC

